SALE BY REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS TO PURCHASE 
OPPORTUNITY ZONE PROPERTY

The State of Connecticut, Department of Administrative Services (DAS), will accept proposals (“Proposals”) for the purchase of the property located at 340 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT., Assessor’s Map 202-427-091 (the “Property”) until June 11, 2021 at 2:00 p.m.
Proposers shall submit their proposal in accordance with the Request for Proposal, please follow this link: http://das.ct.gov/cr1.aspx?page=12. In the event the State does not accept any Proposals, the State reserves the right to market the Property and seek alternative purchasers. The State reserves the right to reject any and all proposals to purchase.
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